
 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

BJBE’s Early Childhood Program at the Chava Center has its own Facebook 

page. Our page is designed to help to keep families informed of important 

school events, provide an inside look at the learning and experiences 

provided at school, and market our program to the broader North Shore 

Jewish community. Learn more about the Early Childhood Program; “like” 

our page.  Help to promote our program by forwarding it to your friends and 

family.  

 

In order to post pictures of your child on our school page, written permission 

is required.  The pictures are for marketing purposes only, and no personal 

information about your child or any other member of your family will be 

used or shared.  In signing this release, you agree to refrain from providing 

individual identifying information about photos posted on the BJBE Early 

Childhood Program at the Chava Center’s Facebook page. 

 

Please sign the bottom of the page to allow your child’s picture to be posted 

on the Chava Center Facebook page. Thank you for your partnership! 

 

L’Shalom, 

Susie 

 

 

I give my permission for my child’s photograph to be used on the BJBE’s 

Early Childhood Program at the Chava Center’s Facebook Page.  I agree to 

refrain from “tagging” or providing other individual identifying information 

about photos posted on the BJBE’s Early Childhood Program at the Chava 

Center’s Facebook Page 

 

Child’s Name: ___________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian Name (printed):__________________________ 

 

 

______________________________   ____________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature    Date 


